
 
New Member Interest Survey (1 – 2 year membership) 

Branch leadership is conducting the following new member survey because we care about our new members - that's you! 
- and want you to have the best possible experience within our branch.  
Your participation means a lot to us, and we will use your feedback to improve our branch.  
5 = Most connected     1 = Least connected​
​
 
 

1.​ On a scale of 1-5, how connected do you feel to the larger AAUW mission to empower women and 
girls? 

 
2.​ On a scale of 1-5, do you feel our branch is inclusive?​

 
3.​ Circle all communication platforms that you regularly use to stay informed of WSM activities: 

Facebook 
LinkedIn 
Monthly Post Graduate 
Email Blasts 
Branch Website 
Monthly Branch Meeting Scrolling PowerPoints 
 

4.​ Have you participated in any of the following?​
 

Special Interest Groups (i.e Book Groups, Bridge, Mah Jongg, Golf, DEI (Diversity, Equity, Inclusion), Gardening 
Group, Saturday Night Ladies, Working Women 
Out and About Events 
Style Show 
Authors Tea 
January Luncheon & Branch Meeting 
Monthly Branch Meetings at Sunset Playhouse in Elm Grove 
 

5.​ Are there other activities (not mentioned above) that you would be interested in?​
 

6.​ Anticipating your upcoming membership renewal, do you plan to renew your membership?  
Yes​ ​ No 

If no, please explain why. 
 
 

7.​ Any ideas you would like to share about how West Suburban can help new members become an active 
part of our mission?   


